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Decision:  Track Maintenance Contract   
 
At its meeting on June 12, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 
 
It is recommended that the Board authorize: 

1. Award of a contract for Rail Milling Services for the TTC mainline for the duration of three 
years from notification of award to Rhomberg, in the upset limit amount of $11,260,000 
inclusive of all taxes, on the basis of the only acceptable submission.    

 

 


